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Please contact the undersigned within the next twenty-four hours to confirm that you have 
modified your pricing. If you have information about changes in the wholesale cost for Lysol, 
generic latex gloves and Deer Park water that you would like us to consider, please provide it 
within the next twenty-four hours as well.  Your failure to comply with this directive may result 
in further action by this office.  
 

Sincerely, 
 

KARL A. RACINE 
Attorney General for the District of Columbia 
 
 
By: ________________________________ 
       Wendy J. Weinberg 
        Senior Assistant Attorney General 

Office of Consumer Protection 
        
 Wendy.weinberg@dc.gov 

 




